
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
     

         Caring People  Quality Programs  Exceptional Service 
 

 

MEMO 

  

 

To: City Council 

From:   John A. Haila, Mayor 

Date:   April 25, 2023 

Subject: Appointments to Campus and Community Commission 

 

At the March 14, 2023, City Council meeting, the City Council confirmed a variety of 

appointments to the City’s boards and commissions. There remain a handful of 

vacancies to be filled, including two on the Campus and Community Commission.  

 

After consulting with City staff, I am pleased to recommend for City Council 

confirmation the appointment of Tam Lorenz to fill a term on the Campus and 

Community Commission as Neighborhood Representative ending on March 31, 2024. 

I am also pleased to recommend Eric Abrams to fill a term on the Campus and 

Community Commission as Business Community Representative ending March 31, 

2026.   
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